
 

 

         November 2024 

 

Whole School Pantomime - Snow White at Sheffield Lyceum 

10th December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

We have managed to secure tickets for all children at Deepcar St Johns to see 

the production of Snow White at Sheffield Lyceum. I’m sure you will agree that 

this is a great opportunity for the children to see a professional production in a 

beautiful theatre.  

 

Donations from Bloor Homes, PODS and Parent contributions to fundraising 

opportunities throughout the years, has enabled the school to fully fund this 

trip, therefore there will be no cost to parents.  

 

The production will start at 1pm, therefore we will be departing school at 

11:30am. This will mean that children will be having an early lunch at 11am. 

There will only be the option of a sandwich and chips available on this day, or 

you can send your child with a packed lunch from home to eat before we 

leave. We also ask that parents send a snack in a labelled sandwich bag for 

your child to have in the afternoon and a water bottle.  

 

We aim to arrive back at school for 4:30/4:45pm depending on traffic. 

 

If you would like your child to attend, please provide permission by completing 

the electronic form via the link below.  

 

https://forms.microsoft.com/e/VadjVncWY3  

 

Yours Sincerely  

 
Miss Jones  

Executive Headteacher 

https://forms.microsoft.com/e/VadjVncWY3

